
Spring 2021 Workshop - A Pot of Gold at 
the End of the Rainbow 

March 5, 2-3pm, Zoom  

NOSS Conference—Innovations: Keeping 
Our Students Close From a Distance 

Friday, April 23, 10am , Online  
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Start your classes with asking folks about 

any victories or accomplishments. When 

we all feel disconnected from our       

students and peers, itΩs always good to 

hear good news from students. If        

students donΩt share, then try to share 

anything good that happened to you.   

We are on Twitter!  

Follow us @NossMaryland  

for teaching tips, resources,  

news, and more! 

 

There are so many great resources on teaching 

online! HereΩs one we recommend:  

An online update to James LangΩs {Ƴŀƭƭ    

¢ŜŀŎƘƛƴƎ, this book is a great resource for 

tackling remote learning. 

Flower Darby builds on 

LangΩs work and shares 

her expertise of teaching 

online and keeping       

students engaged 

throughout. Essential 

reading for this year! 

 






